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Trever M. Fulton

From: Bob Cassell <dental@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 12:57 PM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: BGCSB

 
I oppose the renewal of the BGCSB for a 6 year term due to this board inadequately managing commercial hunting 
guides. I have had a complaint to the BGCSB with a commercial hunting guide for 3 1/2 years now with violations of the 
DNR land use permit LAS 29100 with no action I am aware of by the BGCSB for the violations. It is this boards 
responsibility to sanction violations by commercial hunting guides and this board has a multiple decades history of not 
disciplining  guide violations. If this board is to function as mandated another probationary 2 year extension is warranted 
to allow the commercial hunters to get their house in order. I will be traveling to Juneau next month and can bring 
documentation showing the history of the above violations beginning with Senator Huggins, Representative Mark 
Neuman and subsequently Senator Wilson being  informed of what I have reported as well as the past Commissioner of 
DNR.  
Respectfully; 
Robert Cassell 
 
 
 


